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Village of Rock Springs 
PO Box 26, 251 Railroad Street, Rock Springs, WI  53961 

Website: www.rockspringswi.gov   

E-Mail: clerk-treasurer@rockspringswi.gov   

Office Hours: Tues 7AM to 3PM & Thurs 7AM to 4PM   

Phone: (608)522-5700       
 

September Water/Sewer Bills 
Some Water/Sewer readings were unable to be read this month due to an 
equipment malfunction with our meter reader.  The Village is in the process of 
updating the equipment to fix this issue.  If your bill was estimated, you will see an 
“EST” next to the present water/sewer reading.  When estimating a Utility bill, it 
takes the past three months’ worth of readings and estimates the current read.  
When the meters are read again, with the updated equipment, the bill will adjust 
accordingly.  It should have little effect on most Utility bills.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to reach out to the Village Office. 
 
Library Events  
September:  

• Homeschool Group is starting up on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1:30 PM 
to 2:30 PM 

• The Gathering and Craft Time continue on Mondays 10AM-12PM; Anyone 
interested in a Monday afternoon Book Club, please call us at 608-737-1063. 

• Littles’ Story Time is Wednesdays 10:10 AM-11AM. Wednesdays. After-
School Group 1:30PM-2:30 PM (Baraboo schools early release day). 

October:  

• Saturday Oct. 4, 2025 there will be a Library Silent Auction starting at 3:30 
PM-7 PM, with a Harvest Meal starting at 4 PM until 7 PM, provided by St. 
John Church. FALL ART TOUR: Oct. 17,18,19 10 AM-6 PM 

November  

• HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!! (LIBRARY AND VILLAGE OFFICE CLOSED) 
December:  

• CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING/CHILI COOK-OFF/LIBRARY DRAWING Saturday, 
December 6, 2025. Time to be determined. 

 
 
Sign Up for ACH Payments – NO FEES ATTACHED! 
Sign up for ACH payments!  This payment option is FREE of charge to all Village 
Residents!  This option is available for paying your monthly water/sewer bill.  An ACH 
payment will allow your payment to be pulled directly out of your checking or savings 
account each month on the due date.  You will still receive a bill every month stating 
the amount that will be pulled via ACH and the day it will be pulled.  This service is 
offered free to the Village through Baraboo State Bank, not the Payment Service 
Network which requires a fee. 
 

 

  

 Upcoming Village Events 

  September 15, 2025 

Board Meeting @ 7:00 PM 

October 20, 2025 

Board Meeting @ 7:00 PM 

November 17, 2025 

Budget Hearing @7:00 PM & 

Board Meeting to follow 

 

 
 

Offering Bills via Email! 
 
Would you like your bill delivered 
via email instead of mail?  Contact 
the Clerk and get signed up.  You 
can send your email address to 
clerk-treasurer@rockspringswi.gov 
or call the Village office at 
(608)522-5700. 
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Trustees 
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